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April 4, 2000
Arrowood Homeowners Association BOD Meeting – March 7, 2000

Attendees:

Tom DeWispelaere

Glenn Collins

Logan Smith

Byron Lewis

Steve Jones

James Bullard

The meeting was called to order by Tom DeWispelaere at 7:30PM at his home.

1. Reviewed previous months meeting minutes and financial reports.

2. Discussed Annual Report and 1999 State and Federal Tax Returns prepared by Brown & Associates.

3. Discussed and reviewed the proposed/draft presentation for the Annual Meeting.

4. Discussed neighborhood traffic calming measures that were researched by James Bullard.  Further discussion on this item would be on the agenda for the Annual Meeting.

5. Discussed the Community Sinage at the entranceway of our community at the Arrowood Drive/Wilcoxen Station Road entrance.  Tom is drafting a letter to send to Prince William County Building & Zoning Departments to ensure that Windson Builders complies with the proffer requirements.

6. Significant discussion regarding the proposal of a community center.  Proposed site is the vacant lot at the intersection of Lindenwood Road & Manassas Forge Drive.  Currently there is a Well Lot Easement located on this property with the PWCSA.  Tom is working with Attorney Don Coulter to draw up the necessary paperwork so that PWCSA will vacate this easement.  The easement is no longer required by PWCSA.

7. The Board discussed the 2000 Lawn Maintenance Contract.  Questions were asked, and Steve Jones would research with JD Lawn Service, and reply to all Board members via e-mail with the answers to these questions.

8. Annual renewal of the Association Incorporation was discussed.  Tom retained the necessary paperwork until after the Annual Meeting/Election of new Board Members, as these names must be submitted with the renewal.  Renewal fee is $25.00 and must be received by the State Corporation office by 31 March 2000.

9. The annual of the Registered Agent – Attorney Don Coulter – was discussed.  Mr. Coulter’s fee is $100.00 per year, and is renewed at the same time as the Incorporation.  All members voted to renew.

10. Tom reminded everyone about his or her articles for the June newsletter.  Submission deadline is the May BOD meeting.

11. Various ARC applications were renewed, and approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas J. DeWispelaere

Arrowood HOA President

(Submitted due to absence of Secretary)







